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Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us>

Complaint (CT2) Against the Riverbend Operator Received
Hays - DNR, Peter <peter.hays@state.co.us> Tue, Mar 28, 2023 at 7:53 PM
To: Bill Stieber <g.william.stieber@gmail.com>

Bill,

The complaint form you submitted on March 27, 2023 was received by the Division.  A copy of the confirmation letter
is attached.

I would like to schedule an inspection of your property and wells on Monday April 3rd to investigate the complaint.  Please
let me know if you are available.

Peter S. Hays
Environmental Protection Specialist

I am working remotely and can be reached at 720.786.0024.
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